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In regard to MSP’s:  I’d like to request that NIST SP 800-171r3 specify that
Managed Service Providers who manage information technology on behalf of
others but do not process, store, or transmit CUI are not required to obtain
CMMC certification.
 
Thank you,
Mike Rigel
 

Mike Rigel, MCSE
MSP Manager
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